
April 26, 2007

Alan,

We continue to get great response from the calendar.  I truly believe that it is 
making everything else I do better.  I have been with you since you began your 
business in Chesapeake with 50,000 calendars.  We are now in 120,000 plus 
homes.  It is my desire to be in your publication for the foreseeable future.  

Thanks for your support over the past couple of years. 
Thanks again for all your help.

Mark Newell
Newell Lawn and Landscape


